
FROM THE PRESIDENT 

HavingjustreturnedfromACTFL where 
we had a Board and a Membership meeting, 
I'd like to report on the latest IALL devel­
opments. 

Perhaps the major topic of interest was 
(and is) our plans for IALL '91. Kathleen 
Ford, conference chair, has IALL '91 con­
ference plans well in hand. She has prepared 
a new conference brochure, so if any of you 
are attending meetings where it would be 
appropriate to distribute this brochure, 
please contact her for copies. 

Do not forget to submit your proposals, 
videos, or Shop Talk ideas for IALL '91! Itis 
going to be a great conference, and you will 
wantto be a part ofit. Please note that we do 
not need four copies of a Shop Talk idea. 
You can mail or email me a 1-2 sentence 
description of your idea with your name 
and address. Do use the proposal form 
included in this issue of The IALL Journal for 
presentation topics. 

On other fronts, Sue Otto and Robin 
Lawrason have put in a great deal of effort 
in rewriting our constitution, both to sim­
plify the text so it is more understandable 

Vol. 23, No.3, Fall 1990 

Ruth Trometer 

and to reflect the proposed changes in the 
job descriptions of our Board members. We 
expect to send a copy of the proposed con­
stitution to all members for a vote in De­
cember or early January. We will clearly 
outline any changes being made. After our 
lengthy discussions at the summer meeting, 
the Board and Council agree that these 
proposed changes will better reflect the new 
responsibilities of the Board. 

Despite his extended travels in Europe, 
Otmar Foelsche has our list server up and 
operating, and information is starting to 
accumulate. You will find instructions for 
getting onto the system in this Journal. Our 
thanks to Otmar for his efforts on our behalf! 

Both IALL and the Language Laboratory 
Association of Japan have formally agreed 
to co-sponsor a second Foreign Language 
Education and Technology (FLEA T) con­
ference in Japan. You will be hearing more 
about this conference as plans develop. 

Have a wonderful holiday season and a 
great new year in 1991! I believe '91 holds 
much promise for our organization, and I 
hope you will be a part of it. 
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The 
Television 
Channel 

You've Been 
Waiting 

For. 

Introducing 

1240 1 West O lympic Blvd ., Los Angeles CA 90064 
(2 13)826-2429 Fa x (2 13)447-79 16 

• 

A new cable televisioll 

cha l1nel that brings you 

the best in multi-language 

programming from 

arollnd the world. The 

Ilitemational Chaliliel 

preSfllts first nln dramas , 

sports, cllrrent news 

deliuered daily uia satel­

lite and motion pictures 

in JapaJ1ese, Chi/me, 

Korean, Tagalog , 

Vietnalliese, Cambodian, 

French, German , 

Russian, Hindi, Italian , 

Armenian, Persian, 

Hebrew aJld Arabic. 

COl1tac t us for a PI"O ­
grammillg schedule and 

licensillg il1formation . 
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